
 
 

 
FY 2025 Notice of Public Hearing 

LCO’s Tech Room 
 

 

 

   
 

 

 

The Board of Trustees of the Library Center of the Ozarks will hold a hearing to discuss the 
proposed 2025 Budget and tax rate. 

The public hearing will be held at 200 S. 4th Street, Branson, Missouri, in the Tech Room on 
Tuesday, August 20, 2024, from 10:00 a.m. – 11:00 a.m. 

At this hearing, citizens may be heard on the proposed 2025 budget and property tax rate 
proposed by the LCO, a political subdivision in Missouri. 

 

Agenda 

 

1. Call to Order 

2. Roll Call 

3. Public Hearing on the proposed 2025 Budget and tax rate 

4. Close Public Hearing 

5. Adjournment 

 

 

 

 


